Karl Eckhart re-joined the National Association of
Home Builders (NAHB) in 2017 and currently serves
- as Vice President of Intergovernmental Affairs. In this
capacity Eckhart is proud to work with State and Local
| Associations and members of NAHB to ensure a strong
real estate market in America. With his previous work
at NAHB and the National Association of REALTORS
Eckhart has over a decade experience in housing

advocacy.

Eckhart has enjoyed a career in all aspects of government relations including service
in the U.S. Senate, political campaigns, and various lobbying efforts.

In 2006 Eckhart completed a Master of Arts degree in public policy at George Mason
University. In 2011 he published a grassroots campaign guide titled “Fifty Percent
+ One: The Fundamentals of Running a Successful Campaign”. He enjoys traveling,
scuba diving, and seeing his family in the Midwest.



